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"Hi9h class" is really a very low class description for people, 
things, or a Company, and we're too high class of a Company to 
use it. 

However, one of the concerns often expressed in the field are the 
lack of confidence the potential customers have in us and the 
lack of respect and feeling that we're not gentlemen or dignified 
or responsible. One good subject for discussion at Heald Pond 
would be: what are our problems in this area, what caused them, 
and how do we win the respect that we feel we need to serve the 
customers with the quality equipment that we make? 

Some of the potential answers are: A myriad way of measuring 
sales people ends up with more low brow activity than simple 
commissions. 

The results of our surveys of customers which are initiated, 
performed and summarized by those being measured, are not 
respected by anyone outside the Company. 

Our discount and allowance policy makes us look like a very shady 
operation. Sales people have expressed the thou9ht that 
customers don't want the discount so much as they are afraid that 
if they don't argue for it, they won't get everything that's 
comin9 to them. They would much rather have a simple, fixed 
policy in which they know without dickering what the price will 
be. 

The lack of trust we show in our sales people worries customers. 
If these are our representatives and we don't trust them, this 
does not help our image. 
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